
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

Special Meeting 

May 15, 2020 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners held a special meeting on Friday, May 15, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. to discuss 

CARES Act/CDBG-CV grant application.  Commissioners, Mark Fleming, Steve Greene, and Keith Roe were 

present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Mark Fleming moved to pursue the CARES Act/CDBG-CV grant application. Keith Roe seconded the motion. 

Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Steve Greene moved to hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 27, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. in the County 

Commissioner meeting room for the purpose of considering an application to be submitted to the Kansas 

Department of Commerce for Small Cities Community Development Block Grant funds under the CV-

Economic Development. Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:10 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


